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I strongly support this measure! I carry and use re-usable containers in my car, and 

often retrieve them for leftovers at restaurants. I'm deeply concerned about the global 

accumulation of waste, especially plastic-based waste, and this is a way of re-

introducing the values of thrift and waste reduction that my rural Oregon 

grandparents instilled in me at an early age. 


